
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Friday 28th April 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week's edition of Thorn Grove Gazette. Today in assembly we have welcomed our new 

Head Boy, Jackson and Head Girl, Imogen. We are very much looking forward to seeing them support 

other children around school.  

Today has been a particularly wonderful day in school as we have welcomed visitors from our Muslim 

community to find out more about the celebration of Eid.  

Thank you to Miss Beale for organising not just this event but also the particularly inspiring assembly Year 

3 delivered to their parents and KS2 yesterday.  

Have a lovely long weekend  

Miss Vose  

Weekly Attendance  

 

 

Key Dates  

Mon 1st May - May Bank Holiday 

Tues 2nd May - EYFS & KS1 closed due to strike  

Thurs 4th May - INSET day (School closed) 

Fri 5th May—Coronation lunch 

Please complete this form to make your child’s lunch choices 

Mon 8th May - Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tues 9th May - Y6 SATs week 

Mon 15th May - Y2 SATs weeks 

Orla's Charity Sale  

Being kind and helping the community is still going strong at Thorn 
Grove. This week we are recognising the commitment and kindness 
of Orla in Year 4. She has been selling various items to raise money 

for The Little Princess Trust; a charity aimed at supporting young 
Cancer patients who have lost their hair. Orla raised 

£50.40 for this incredible charity.  

Well done Orla! 

Parent Contact Details   

You will have received an email today from SIMS or a 
notification in the SIMS parent app. This  is to ensure 

the information we hold on our school system is 
correct. Please can I ask you to update or confirm the 

information held as soon as possible.  Most importantly 
ensuring we have the correct addresses and telephone 

numbers. If you haven’t received anything please 
contact admin@tgps.uk   

This week’s 

Star of 

the 

Week 

https://forms.gle/vE6ztfHjLh1vWomCA
mailto:admin@tgps.uk


Eid Mubarak 

What an exciting morning at Thorn Grove, today. We have been lucky to have members of our 
school community and Cheadle Mosque spend the morning with us to share in belated Eid 
celebrations. Every child from our Nursery up to Year 6 has had the opportunity to find out about 
the importance of prayer, learn about mehndi, try on some clothes that would be worn for a 
celebration as well as share in some cake and sweet treats. The excitement of the grown-ups 
and children alike shone through and we want to thank Mrs Dar for helping to organise it and the 
other visitors, who have given up their time for our children. We can't wait for the next one! 
 
 

  


